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Job Announcement: Jessup Moot Court Coaches 
 

The Chair of General Public International Law of the Institute of Public International and European 

Law has a vacancy for the position of a  

Student Assistant (40 hours / month) 

and a 

Research Assistant (50 hours / month) 

as of 01.10.2025, limited until 31.03.2026, 

 

to be filled. An interest in international law and above-average academic performance as evidenced by 

appropriate results in examinations or term papers are expected. In addition, for the position of Research 

Assistant, experience with the Jessup Moot Court and very good English skills are required; for the 

position of Student Assistant, good English skills are required and experience with the Jessup Moot 

Court is desirable. German language skills are not required. Further language skills and experience 

abroad will be considered positively as well as voluntary social commitment, and your ability to work 

in a team. 

 

Your task will include in particular the supervision of the Jessup Moot Court team.  

 

Written applications with the usual documents in copy (at least a meaningful curriculum vitae, high 

school diploma, proof of academic achievements) should be sent by e-mail in one single pdf-file 

 

at the latest 30.05.2025 
 

to the following address: intlaw@gwdg.de.  

 

The university strives to increase the percentage of women in areas where women are underrepresented 

and therefore explicitly invites qualified women to apply. In addition, preference will be given to appli-

cants with severe disabilities who are equally qualified. 

 

Notes: Travel and application expenses cannot be covered. Please submit your application documents 

in electronic form only. The documents will be deleted after a retention period of three months following 

the conclusion of the procedure. We would like to point out that submitting an application constitutes 

consent under data protection law for us to process your application data. You can find more details on 

the legal basis and use of data at https://www.uni-goettingen.de/hinweisdsgvo. 
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